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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear good people,

As I announce my intention to run as a candidate for Division 8 in March next year please accept my reluctant resignation from this fabulous organisation.

I wish to thank you for your support, patience and sound advice over time. I thank you for your hard work and dedication to your roles, your professionalism, your expertise and your efficient and successful efforts in bringing accountability to our Local Government.

I am happy to continue taking Minutes for OSCAR in my capacity as a member group.

My time in OSCAR has developed my regional perspective and understanding of process and I’m most grateful.

Thank you again, very much.

Kind regards,

Kathryn
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